
Mental Illness Awareness Week is October 5-11

Today more than ever, treatment options can bring relief and offer hope 

to those dealing with mental disorders. Mental Illness Awareness Week 

October 5-11 is an important time to remember that mental illness is a 

medical condition that can be treated. It’s also the perfect time to stress 

the importance of education, outreach programs, accurate diagnoses and 

ongoing treatment in helping people with mental illness live their lives 

to the fullest. 

www.allsup.com

People with mental illness deserve
     to get all they can out of life.    


